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Civil Engineers & Land Surveyors - 410 Derstine Avenue, PO Box 647, Lansdale, PA 19446-0608 - 215-855-3111 - Fax 855-5143
February 24, 2004

Mr. Mark Humphrey
WPHI-WPLY Philadelphia
1000 River Rd. - Suite 400
Conshohocken, PA 19428

Re:  Auxiliary Antenna
Bishop Hollow Rd.
Newtown Square, PA.

Dear Mark,

By this letter Metz Engineers informs you that a field survey was performed on
January 19, 2004 and a subsequent field inspection on February 19, 2004 at the WPLY
Auxiliary Antenna on Bishop Hollow Road in Newtown Square, PA.

During the field survey, Metz field corps placed a marker at an azimuth of 67 degrees
True from the WPLY tower as a reference for alignment of the antenna bays.

Using the antenna installation drawing for ERI Project No.10699 as a reference, our
field inspection on February 19, 2004 verified the orientation of the antenna bays to be
correct.

In summation, assuming that the mounting hardware was designed, built and installed
correctly, as shown in the installation drawing, Metz Engineers certifies that the WPLY (FM)
transmitting antenna installation completed on February 12, 2004 is in proper alignment as
specified.

Sincerely yours,

Metz Engineers
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Kenneth M. Fretz, Sr., P.L.S. E ;
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